

10

URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT

Bylaw 19512 - Low Impact Development Update to the City of Edmonton Drainage Bylaw 18093

Recommendation of the Committee

That Bylaw 19512 be given the appropriate readings.

History

At the January 19, 2021, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the January 19, 2021, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report UFCSD00141 was considered and the Committee heard from O. Rutar; D. Kinnee and D. Tolsma, The Canadian Home Builders' Association - Edmonton Region; K. Merle, S. Bolton, J. Fuite, S. Cherdarchuk, D. Cox, D. Dennis, B. Zubot, J. Hardstaff, C. Haraba and S. Poole, Residential Infill Working Group; S. Kovach, Edmonton Federation of Community Leagues; R. Eidick; and M. Graham and M. Samji, Infill Development in Edmonton Association.

Attachment

January 19, 2021, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report UFCSD00141